

KW/TR

23rd September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Morton Academy – Celebration of Success – Monday 6th October 2025

We are delighted to inform you that your son/daughter has been nominated for an award at the Academy's 'Celebration of Success' awards evening which is to be held at the Academy on **Monday, 6**th **October 2025, commencing at 5.00pm.**

This event is to formally recognise students' achievements and effort during the academic year 2024/2025.

The Academy looks forward to welcoming parents, governors, staff and students to this significant event in the Academy year.

We would be grateful if you could contact Tracy Roberts at the Academy on 01228 822644 by **Wednesday 1**st **October 2025** to confirm your attendance. Due to the size of our theatre, students will be allocated only 2 seats per child.

Students should attend the event in full school uniform.

Please note that parking is prohibited at the front of the Academy, therefore, the main car park should be used.

We do hope that you will be able to attend, and we look forward to a fantastic evening.

Yours sincerely

Richard McGuire

Principal